## Save the date! All Ridgefield Park Gardeners are invited!

On Thursday, April 27, 2017 at 7pm in the

Municipal Building Courtroom on the 3rd floor, we have invited two master gardeners from Bergen County to speak.

Whether you are a novice or a pro there is always something to learn.

## Bergen County Master Gardeners,

## Robyn Lowenthal and Pat Fromm,

will be here to offer recommendations for best practices in sustainable vegetable gardening, including planting, watering, weeding, pest and disease management, succession and companion planting and more.

They will not only give us valuable information but also answer questions.

This the perfect opportunity to have your gardening questions answered as we start the new growing season.

Feel free to ask any questions about the program to the community garden email: <a href="mailto:rpcommunitygarden@gmail.com">rpcommunitygarden@gmail.com</a>

